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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON D C 22X

Beck
CrLOY LiIcens ng
adeiphia Electy
|ear "'I"l“"b "n,g’l_‘dl!‘.yz
rrespondence Conwvrol Desk
} ). Box N
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-019%

Dear Mr. Beck

SURJECT REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION RE MAIN STEAM SAFETY AND RELIEF
VALVE SURVEILLANCE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE FOR PEACH BOTTOM
ATOMIC POWER STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 (TAC NOS. MB3704 AND MB3705)

By letter dated May 18, 1992, Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo) requested a
revision to the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3 Technica)
specifications regarding the freguency of inspection and replacement of the
Main Steam Safety Valves and Relief Valves, After reviewing your submittal,
the staff has concluded that some additiona) information is necessary
a safety determination The additional
the enclosure

to make
information required s described in

sponse "0 the enclosed Request for Additional Information (RAI)

1§ requested
within 30 days from receipt of this letter

This requirement affects fewer than ten respondents and, therefore, is not
subject to Office of Management and Budget Review under P.L. 96-511.

should you have any questions regarding this RAI. please contact me at (301)
504-2426

Sincergly,

f
y

Joseph W. Shea, Acting Project Manager
'roject Directorate -2

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
uffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Enclosure:
RAI

CC w/enciosure
See next page
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